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KS Governmental Ethics Commission 
From: Ann & Will Carpenter <carpfam6965@sbcglobal.net>
 
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 10:26 AM
 
To: Skoglund, Mark [KGEC] <Mark.Skoglund@ks.gov>
 
Subject: reimbursement
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless
 
you trust the sender and know the content is safe.
 

Mr. Mark Skoglund,
 
Thank you for your contact and assistance regarding auction item expenses to charitable
 
organizations and allowable campaign expenditures. The amount of reimbursement for items
 
purchased is $340 and will be reimbursed to the campaign right away. The reimbursement will be
 
reported on the October report Schedule A as directed.
 

I appreciate your assistance in this matter.
 

Sincerely,
 
Will Carpenter
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